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Changes to Company and Consolidated Accounts
Act 3/36/21

Proposals for amending the Company and Consolidated Accounts Act (the “CCAA") were announced at the
meeting of state secretaries on 12 August 2021. Although the proposals are still to be debated by the
Cabinet of Ministers and need parliamentary approval, certain amendments would apply when preparing
financial statements for 2021.
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